
Erasmus+ Kick-off Meeting in Västerås Sweden

With STORM Smart Teens, One ready Mission we are now starting our new Erasmus+ project. In this

project, students exchange ideas about different environmental topics. They evaluate to what extent

climate change is already noticeable in each country and what is being done to protect our

environment. The exchange of ideas leads to new impulses.

At the meeting in Västerås, teachers from all participating countries (Sweden, Iceland, Portugal,

Romania, Germany, Turkey) met. The project coordinator Nalan Sezişli from Izmir, Turkey, presented

the guidelines of the project. Possibilities for practical implementation were discussed. For the

teachers, especially the exchange of best practice is profitable. On the part of our school, Martina

Bachmaier, Claudia Nömayr and Matthias Röckl took part.

The next meeting with pupils is planned for February in Eggenfelden. We are looking forward to

(hopefully) being able to welcome the international guests here!

Martina Bachmaier


